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Comments I want to object to this planning application in the strongest possible terms. 
 
Although I live in Cornwall my son and daughter-in-law own the property adjoining the access to the 
proposed quarry in Loxwood Road. 
 
My youngest grandson is severely autistic and, besides several other issues, is hyper-sensitive to loud 
noise.  
 
The main reason for the family moving to Loxwood some years ago was to provide young Charlie with 
the calm,  safe, environment he desperately needs. The proximity of the house to Pallinghurst Woods 
and it's tranquility was, of course, its main attraction. 
 
Prior to COVID my wife and I have travelled to Loxwood several times every year to help out with 
Charlie's care and, of course, walking the woods with him and the dogs has always been a major part 
of that exercise. The thought of not being able to do that in the future is clearly intolerable. 
 
Living as I do in north Cornwall, I am all to familiar with the disruption and pollution clay and stone 
quarrying activity can cause to say nothing of the danger caused by heavy quarry traffic on narrow 
country roads. 
 
I cannot believe that anyone would even consider despoiling such an unspoilt, idyllic, corner of rural 
West Sussex! 
 
I trust that, in view of the foregoing, that this application will be refused. 
 
Thank you.
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